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Farmington Senior Citizens Meeting 4-1-19 

 

April 1, 2019 

 

Meeting number 824 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at Noon on Monday, April 

1, 2019, by President Gary Weidenborner.  22 members and no guests were present.   

 

We enjoyed our dish to pass luncheon. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the meeting at 12:55 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the March 18th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The balance in the Treasury as of March 20th is $382.35   

 

We sang Happy Anniversary to Ruth and Gary Weidenborner. 

 

We sang Happy Birthday to Andrea Sidare and Karen Stratton. 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

 

Farmington Recreation:   

• An American Salute trip to Kleinhans Music Hall in Buffalo is planned for Friday, May 24th.  

The cost to Farmington residents is $110.  Any member wishing to go must sign up at the 

Farmington Town Hall. 

• A Grapes and Gravel Trip to Watkins Glen is planned for Thursday, September 12.  The cost to 

Farmington residents is $95.  Any member wishing to go must sign up at the Farmington Town 

Hall. 

 

Entertainment:   

• The Ontario County Sheriff will present a program on “Knowing When to Choose to Retire 

from Driving” at our meeting on Monday, July 15.  The program will start at 1 PM.  The 

Ontario County Office of the Aging will present information on transportation options. 

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner is looking at additional ideas. 

• The Legacy will bring lunch for the next meeting. 

 

Old Business:    

• Carol Kansco rechecked with B.J.’s to verify the individual member renewal cost.  She found 

out that the information she was originally given was the incorrect.  With the Farmington 

Seniors membership, each member’s renewal cost is $30 plus tax, not $55.  Therefore, Carol 

renewed our club’s membership.  If anyone wants to obtain a new membership to BJ’s, a letter 

indicating your Farmington Seniors’ membership is available so you can obtain the discounted 

price. 

• A Farmingtion Senior Citizens membership list is available. 

 

New Business:   

• The Ontario County Office of the Aging shared information on a show based on Dragnet put 

on by Family Promise, an organization that helps the homeless.  It is the weekend of April 5th 

through 7th at the Red Jacket High School Auditorium.   

• A pancake breakfast to benefit the cemetery on County Road 41 is being held Saturday, April 6 

at Mertensia Lodge at 9:30. 
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• Andrea Sidare shared information about an AARP Safe Driving Course to be held on April 13 

at the Farmington Victor Library.  The cost is $20 for AARP members.  

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• The traffic circle at Country Roads 28 and 41 has been approved. 

• Work at Townline Road and New Michigan Road should start soon. 

 

Georgia and Gene Binder shared some funny stories.   

 

Members are reminded help is needed to set up for meetings and to clean up after. 

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the formal meeting about 1:17 PM.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Kathy Wagner 

Secretary 


